
LETTER 9 
 

Nov 29th 1903 
Queensland 

 
Messrs Veritys Ltd 
31 King St, 
Covent Garden, 
London. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your latest price catalogue, letter of Oct 10th, also 
extra lists, which I appreciate and hope will lead to business. 
 
I also thank you for your remarks  and sketch re connections for Motor-Generator & 
find that I had connected up exactly as shown, taking one coil directly from brush 
holder of generator, you will be pleased to hear the machine is giving every 
satisfaction. 
 
I am at the present time negotiating for a ?????? 3 & 5 HP for a private hospital and 
hope to get the order in a week or two, several lines for lights and Xray work (coil 
being wound to 110 volts) 
 
As steady voltage would be required I should think a Rotary converter would do, and 
as I may cable for the 3 HP one on your list, if order is delayed it would be well for 
you to keep these particulars. 
 
I anticipate sending orders for general supplies early in the next year, and as the 
drought which has been on our “State” for the last seven years seems to have now 
broken, we are anticipating great revival of trade. 
 
Believe me 
Yours etc 
Alf Geo Jackson 


